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--Attended Local chapter and Outreach meetings throughout October, November & 
December.
--Communicated suggestions, thoughts and ideas via email and phone regarding a 
multiple of subjects that were brought to our attention.
--Have had on-going communications with Todd Wendling from Tribune regarding 
our request to have Trina Skrapits regain control of the production of TT.
--Participated in Nominating Committee and Merchandising Committee activities. 
Please reference those reports for details.
--Collected donations for the Rendezvous and maintained the donation list which 
was forwarded to Tom Bunty late last week.


